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A HOCHTIEF joint venture has been awarded a contract worth EUR 1.2 billion for 

a motorway project in the Netherlands. In the vicinity of Arnhem the GelreGroen 

joint venture will extend the A15 for a further 12 kilometres and widen stretches 

over 23 kilometres of the A12 and A15 by adding extra lanes. Apart from design 

and construction, the contract also includes finance as well as operation and 

maintenance of the motorway until 2044. Yesterday evening the contract was 

signed with Rijkswaterstaat, the operational arm of the Dutch Ministry of 

Infrastructure & Water Management.  

 

The work is scheduled to start by the end of 2020. The new section of the A15 

and the extra lanes on the A12/A15 will open by the end of 2024.  

 

Marcelino Fernández Verdes, HOCHTIEF CEO: “Once again we are pleased to be 

awarded for a major infrastructure project in the Netherlands, following the 

success of our highway project SAAOne near Amsterdam.” 

In the course of the construction works, 45 bridges, ten road junctions and 

additional noise barriers are to be built. The centerpiece of the new road axis will 

be the new bridge over the Pannerdensch Canal, with a length of approximately 

2.5 kilometers. 
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The GelreGroen consortium, consists of HOCHTIEF (40%), John Laing (40%), 

Dura Vermeer (10%) and BESIX (10%).  

The project design, construction and maintenance works will be executed by a 

consortium, consisting of HOCHTIEF (25%), Dura Vermeer (25%), BESIX (25%) 

and Van Oord (25%). 

Sustainability is one of the focus points of the project and plays a major role in the 

design and construction as well as in the operations of the motorway. The name 

“GelreGroen” refers to a “nature inclusive design”, where “Groen” (green) stands 

for sustainability and environmental protection. This is for example reflected in an 

efficient use and reuse of materials and construction methods.  

 
 
HOCHTIEF is an engineering-led global infrastructure group with leading positions across its core activities of 
construction, services and concessions/public-private partnerships (PPP) focused on Australia, North America 
and Europe. With around 56,000 employees and a sales volume of about EUR 24 billion in 2018, HOCHTIEF’s 
global presence is focused on developed markets. With CIMIC, the Group is market leader in Australia. In the 
USA, HOCHTIEF is the No. 1 general builder via Turner. Flatiron ranks among the most important players in the 
field of civil works, mainly in the transportation infrastructure. Thanks to its commitment to sustainability, 
HOCHTIEF has been listed in the Dow Jones Sustainability Indexes since 2006. Further information is available 
at www.hochtief.com/press.  

 


